
Allen, Meredith
12/30/2010 1:51:08 PM
'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: Proposed Workplan

Sean,

Attached is a proposed workplan for the PPAs that PG&E currently has pending at the CPUC. Let's 
discuss when you have a chance.

Thanks,
Meredith
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